
From: Phil Eberhard [mailto:Phil.Eberhard@plumber.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 9 January 2017 9:55 AM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010  

 
Dear AMod 
 
I refer to the Summary of Proposed Substantive Variations document published by the Commission 
on the 4 Yearly Review Website. 
 
The Master Plumbers Group has previously advised the parties (through written submissions) that 
we no longer intend to pursue the variation of the Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010  to 
provide for Junior Rates for Plumbing and Mechanical Services Worker / Sprinkler Fitting Worker 
Level 1(a) – 1(d). 
 
The Junior Rates issue is listed at Item 18 of the Summary of Proposed Substantive Variations.   
 
It is noted in the Summary of Proposed Substantive Variations document that the Master Plumbers 
Group are still pursuing the variation – it would be appreciated if that could be corrected. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Phil     
 
 
Phil Eberhard 
Senior Workplace Relations Advisor 
. 
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